From: Benjamin Williams

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: New Zoning Ordinance - update?

Date: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 5:00:15 PM
Dear Andy,

I am writing to inquire about the timing of the adoption of the new zoning ordinance for the City of Goleta. The
current system of relying upon an old zoning ordinance that is inconsistent with the general plan is very confusing to
people, and discourages people from doing business in Goleta. This is a poor reflection of the organization and
effectiveness of our City government and should have been resolved years ago. Can you please provide an update
and time table for when you expect to have the new zoning ordinance completed and in place?

Thank you,

Ben Williams
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